
In this issue: 

• Submit your semester 

requests!  

• Schedule your tests!  

• DAP coming to Loyola 

Welcome Back ‘Blers! 
We hope your spring semester is off to a great start.  

This new newsletter will be sent out monthly to keep you up to date on 
important deadlines, information, and events that are going on at the SAC.  

Mark your 

calendars! 

 Exams and 

quizzes must 

be scheduled 

7 days in 

advance 

 Final exams 

must be 

schedules by 

April 15th 
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Submitting your semester request 

• Log in to Accommodate: https://luc-accommodate.symplicity.com/   

• Click "Accommodation" (left-hand side of screen)   

• Click “Semester Request”  

• Instructions will be at the top of the screen  

• Select “Add New”  

• Select the current semester  

• Select “submit for all” OR select “review” to select which courses you want to utilize accommodations  

*you must submit a semester request so that your accommodation letters can be sent 

out* 

Delta Alpha Pi is  

coming to Loyola! 
DAP is an honors society for students with disabilities who have taken 24 credits 

and have a 3.1 cumulative GPA. Eligible students will be contacted via email to ap-
ply, but if you are interested in serving on the executive board, please reach out!  

Initiation ceremony will take place in April.   

https://www.luc.edu/sac/

